Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Comments regarding WRC Temporary Rules -RRC agenda
Attachments: MFC to RRC -WRC temp rules-Final.pdf; DMF to RRC-WRC temp rules-Final-with attachment.pdf

From: Everett, Jennifer

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 4:53 PM

To: rrc.comments <rrc.comments@oah.nc.gov>; Duke, Lawrence <lawrence.duke@oah.nc.gov>; Rules, Oah
<oah.rules@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Ruhiman, Carrie A <carrie.ruhlman@ncwildlife.org>; Blum, Catherine <catherine.blum@ncdenr.gov>; Klibansky, Lara
<Lara.Klibansky@ncdenr.gov>; Reynolds, Phillip T; Maier, Michael S <shawn.maier@ncdenr.gov>; Lane, Bill F
<Bill.Lane@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: Comments regarding WRC Temporary Rules -RRC agenda

Hi,

Please find attached comment letters from the Marine Fisheries Commission and the DEQ_-Division of Marine Fisheries
for your consideration.

Please note, the Counsel to the Marine Fisheries Commission, Phillip Reynolds is requesting the opportunity to address
the RRC regarding the WRC'’s temporary rules at the RRC August 18, 2022 meeting.

Thank you.

Jennifer Everett

DEQ Rulemaking Coordinator

N.C. Depart. Of Environmental Quality

Office of General Counsel

1601 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601

Tele: (919)-707-8614
https://deq.nc.gov/permits-rules/rules-regulations/deq-proposed-rules

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties.



